APPLEBUTTER FESTIVAL 2022
CRAFTS AND COLLECTIBLES
GRAND RAPIDS YOUTH BASEBALL & SOFTBALL (GRYBS)

Dear Exhibitor,
The Grand Rapids Youth Baseball and Softball League invites you to participate in our 2022 Crafts and Collectibles Show.  This is one of the largest shows in Ohio drawing thousands of shoppers every year.  
The show will be held Sunday, October 9th, 2022 at Pirate’s Park on the corner of 2nd St. and Wapakoneta Rd., Grand Rapids Ohio from 9 AM to 5 PM.
This is a juried show.  If you are a NEW vendor to Applebutter Festival you must send 3 photos representing the crafts you will have to sell.  We will keep these photos on file.  We will not accept your application without the photos.  All crafters that have their photos on file will be judged from those photos unless you wish to submit more for review.
Applications are due August 1, 2022.  Please describe in detail each craft item.  Exhibitors may not sell any food (including candy, honey, health foods, etc.) flea market items or manufactured items.  You may only sell those items you have been judged for.  Noncompliance will result in being expelled from the grounds and forfeiting your fee/s.
If you have any requests for particular spaces, please ask and we will try to please as many people as possible.  If we discussed sites or anything else pertaining to this year, please remind us with a note on the application.  Spaces will be assigned on a first come, first assigned basis.
Spaces are non-transferrable, and if you allow someone else to use your space, they will be asked to leave and you will not be asked to come back.  A 10’x20’ space rents for $130.00, a 10’x10’ space rents for $75.00.  If you come the day of the festival to rent a space, the fee increases to $180.00 for a 10’x20’ and $125.00 for a 10’x10” space.  Staff will be available on site on 2nd St. Saturday prior to the festival from 2:00 PM to 7:00 PM and Sunday, the day of the festival, from 4:30 AM to 6:30 AM to help you find your space.  You must be here no later than 6:00 AM on Sunday as the roads in and out of town are closed to motorized traffic.  To ensure an invitation next year, leave your space as clean as you find it, PICK UP YOUR TRASH AND TAKE TO DUMPSTER PROVIDED and DO NOT DRIVE on the grounds!  Failure to adhere to these 2 simple rules and you will be asked to leave, forfeit associated fees and will not invited back.  Exhibitors must provide their own tables, and equipment, there will be no nighttime lighting or power, so bring your own if you plan on setting up at night.  
Remember there is no driving on the festival site grounds (Pirate Park).
GRYBS assumes NO liability for accidents or injury to exhibitors or spectators nor will assume ANY responsibility for lost, stolen or damaged property.
· Send 2 self-addressed (only 1 envelope if you are a returning vendor), stamped business size envelopes
· There is no driving on the grounds
· Spaces are non-transferrable
· This is a juried craft show
· Applications are due by August 1st
· There are no refunds after September 1st
Failure to adhere to the above rules and regulations could result in forfeiture of site for future events and removal from the grounds
